
Extrait d'une lettre transmise à Jim Hart 7idonsuu le 6 décembre 2006 et 
toujours sans réponse! 

"I will finish by saying what his on my heart. The meeting in Pau June 2006 was an unusual and 
great opportunity for a lot of us to share with “earth messengers” of all cultures and horizons. 
The Haïda totem pole left behind has an offering is a very exceptional testimonial fraternal 
and universal bridge for human nature of all ages. It should not be a victim of the bureaucracy 
and at the mercy or delight of what ever ignorant selfish pride. We should avoid history 
repeating. This totem pole is worth getting together. Let’s really make something good about 
it and not simply leave it many months in an open warehouse. It has to be love and respect!" 

 


